
 

29 April 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Blue Reef Aquarium – Tynemouth 

 
As part of this term’s topic ‘Blue Abyss’ the children in Year 3 & 4 have been given the opportunity 
to visit the Blue Reef Aquarium in Tynemouth on Monday 20 May. 
 
The children will have a guided tour of the Aquarium, take part in an Educational Shark Workshop 
and watch the Seal Show. 
 
The children will need to wear their school jumper/cardigan with jeans or jogging bottoms and bring 
a waterproof coat. They will also need to bring a packed lunch on the day.  
 
They will need to be in school early ready to leave at 8.40 am to get to Tynemouth for 10.00 am. 
They will leave Tynemouth at approximately 1.30 – 2.00 pm to be back in time for the end of the 
school day.   
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of this visit (You can 
make your contribution via the school gateway app or in the school office). Please make cheques 
payable to James Cook Learning Trust. No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make 
this contribution, though if we have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will 
have to be cancelled. (Unfortunately, if your child is ill this will be non-refundable).  
 
If you wish your child may bring £3.00 on the day to spend in the Gift Shop. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Sinclair             Miss O Hunwick        Mr D Thomas  
Year 3 Teacher          Year 3 Teacher          Year 4 Teacher 
 


